Langdon, Amy

From:

Dryden, Craig

Sent:

04 September 2012 10:27

To:

Langdon, Amy

Subject:

FW: Quay development

From: Jon May

Sent: 31 August 2012 16:48

To: Dryden, Craig

Subject: Quay development

Dear Craig,

On Wednesday evening I attended the public presentation on the proposed quay works and am pleased to say that I felt an excellent job was done by all and how good the proposal would appear to be.

On the recommendation of Diana Mompoloki I email with one observation, must we really have staff car parking space allowed for on the front (as opposed to the rear) of arguably the most picturesque gateway to the Islands.

Island views are already blighted at the airport for incoming visitors by an ill placed car park, it would be a shame to make the same mistake twice even if it is only for a handful of motor vehicles.

Regards

Jon May

www.sandpiper-scilly.co.uk www.peninnisfarmluxurycamping.co.uk

> Click here to report this email as spam. This message has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com